
 
 
 

SVRL/BSE/2024-25/001 

Date: 02/04/2024 

To, 
The Secretary  
The Bombay Stock Exchange, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street  
Mumbai-400001 
 
SUBJECT:  BOARD MEETING INTIMATION 
BSE CODE: 543373 
 

Dear Sir/(s), 

 
Pursuant to the provisions of SEBI (Prevention of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, we would like to inform you 

that the trading window for the purpose of dealing in the securities of the Company by its Directors, promoters, 

designated persons, all connected persons and their immediate relatives as defined in the 'Code of Conduct' will 

remain closed from April 2, 2024 and shall continue to remain closed in until 48 (Forty- Eight) hours after the 

conclusion of the Meeting of the Board of Directors to be held for the purpose of considering the Audited Financial 

Results for the quarter/financial year ended March 31, 2024. The date of the Board Meeting for the aforesaid 

purpose shall be intimated to you in due course. You are requested to take the same on record and disseminate the 

same on your website. 

 
Thanking you  

FOR SHRI VENKATESH REFINERIES LIMITED 

     

PRASAD DINESH KABRE 

WHOLE TIME DIRECTOR 

DIN 06646431 


